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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  Construction Staging Area – Concourse A Bag Room 
 

Date: September 4, 2015 

 

 CVG and its contractor will be isolating a portion of the ramp in front of the Concourse A Bag Room 

on the south side. This area will serve as temporary staging for construction dumpsters, supplies, and 

equipment. Please reference the red-doted staging area in the map below. Several roll-up doors 

around the bag room will be replaced over a three week period. Routine access to the inductions lines 

will remain open and accessible. 

   

  Airline personnel are reminded to 

enter/exit the area with caution, 

approach at a slow driving pace, and 

be alert for personnel and equipment. 

Personnel are also reminded that the 

dumpsters are for construction 

materials only and may not be used 

for regular trash disposal. 
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